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HOLWELL SHUSTER & GOLDBERG AND GEORGETOWN LAW
REPRESENT FORMER FBI WHISTLEBLOWERS IN CALL FOR
THE U.S. SUPREME COURT TO PROTECT CURRENT FBI
EMPLOYEES WHO BLOW THE WHISTLE

03.08.2018
 

ew York—Holwell Shuster & Goldberg LLP and Georgetown Law’s Institute for Constitutional Advocacy and Protection
(ICAP) filed a friend-of-the-court brief today on behalf of four former FBI whistleblowers, the National Whistleblower Center,
and the Project On Government Oversight.

The brief urges the U.S. Supreme Court to hear Parkinson v. Department of Justice to ensure FBI employees who are military veterans
receive the special protections Congress gave them against whistleblower retaliation. A joint press release can be found on ICAP’s
website here.

The brief, available here, was submitted by HSG attorneys Gregory Dubinsky, Wendy L. Green, and Daniel M. Horowitz. Dubinsky
is a former U.S. Supreme Court clerk.
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